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TO:
PARENTS AND GUARDIANS

We would like to welcome everyone back from the Christmas Holidays we hope it was enjoyable. We are still located in room 601. Our phone number is 832-386-2175. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions, concerns or issues you would like to share with us. Sometimes you might just want to see if we can have your child talk with a counselor because of some issues that might have happened over the weekend or the night before. We still plan to keep in constant contact with you about your child’s progress.
Our goal, with your support, is to ensure that your child has a successful school year while remaining in all of his/her classes.  Please provide us with new phone numbers and cell numbers as they change.  Also, contact us or the nurse, Mrs. Kellogg, at ext 2195 about medication changes and any other changes that may affect your child’s performance at school. With the teacher’s help, we monitor your child while he/she is in class.   

As Behavior Specialist, we will be monitoring students assigned to us every period of the day.  This system will give students immediate feedback; allow them to take accountability for their behavior; and help them be more successful academically.   
Sincerely,

Chris Ashby, Behavior Specialist
Anna Pena, Paraprofessional

